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TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Dr. Scott Muri, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: DISCUSSION OF AND REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF RESOLUTION 
TO DELEGATE TO THE SUPERINTENDENT THE AUTHORITY TO 
SUBMIT WAIVER REQUESTS ON BEHALF OF THE DISTRICT

DATE: August 11, 2020

TASB Legal has suggested Districts consider the aforementioned Resolution due to the 
ongoing COVID-19 pandemic.
 

 
********************

Administrative Recommendation:

Approval of Resolution to Delegate to the Superintendent the Authority to Submit 
Waiver Request on behalf of the District as presented. 


